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From: Janice Thompson, Clerk to the Committee for Communities 

To:  Emer Boyle, Clerk to the Committee on Procedures   

Date: 12 October 2021 

Subject: INQUIRY INTO LEGISLATIVE CONSENT MOTIONS 

 
 

At its meeting on 7 October 2021, the Committee considered your request for further 

evidence on whether the Committee for Communities had experienced any particular 

challenges relating to LCMs since the last consultation exercise. 

 

The Committee considered whether it had experienced similar issues to that indicated by 

the Committee for Justice or any other noteworthy challenges such as an increase in the 

number or frequency of LCMs over the last year. 

 

The Chairperson reminded Members of the comments previously forwarded to the 

Committee on Procedures on 8 October 2020. 

 

The Members agreed that I write to you to advise that they have no further comments to 

add to their original response. 

 

I enclose a copy of the Committee’s original response for your information. 

 

Dr Janice Thompson 

 

Janice Thompson 
Clerk, Committee for Communities 

Enc. 
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